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OPTIONS 
NMCS ROUTES TO CADILLAC, EVART, AND LAKE CITY 
Each school year, the NMCS Transportation Department and front office will reach out to 
returning families individually to confirm their bussing plan at the shuttle stops in Cadillac, Evart, 
and Lake City. Special accommodations can also be made on the way to and from shuttle 
stops.  
 
NMCS STUDENTS USING MCBAIN BUS ROUTES 
Families using McBain bus routes that drop off students at NMCS should confirm all travel 
arrangements with the McBain Public Schools Transportation Office. Updates and changes 
should be communicated directly with McBain Public.  
 
NEW NMCS FAMILIES AND NEW BUSSING REQUESTS 
New NMCS families and those who are new to requesting bussing should contact the front 
office at NMCS to start your transportation plan.  
 

CONTACT INFO 
• Trey Reed and Steve Meeuwenberg (NMCS Transportation Directors) 

o treed@nmcs.us (231-825-2492) 
o stevemeeuwenberg@gmail.com 

• Elisha Helsel (NMCS Front Office) 
o ehelsel@nmcs.us (231-825-2492) 

• Scott Dunham (McBain Public Schools Transportation Director) 
o scott.dunham@mcbain.org (231-825-2491)  

 


